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September 29, 2014 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 

 
In the matter of         
Pacific Gas and Electric Company   Docket Nos. 50-275-LR 
Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant             50-323-LR 
Units 1 and 2 
  

SAN LUIS OBISPO MOTHERS FOR PEACE  
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE  

 
  I certify that on September 29, 2014, I posted on the NRC’s Electronic Information 

Exchange San Luis Obispo Mothers for Peace’s Motion for Leave to File a New Contention 

Concerning the Absence of Required Waste Confidence Safety Findings and Petition to Suspend 

Final Licensing Decisions in All Pending Reactor Licensing Proceedings Pending Issuance of 

Waste Confidence Safety Findings.  It is my understanding that as a result, the NRC 

Commissioners, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board, and parties to this proceeding were served 

as a result.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Electronically signed by 
Diane Curran 
Harmon, Curran, Spielberg & Eisenberg, L.L.P. 
1726 M Street N.W. Suite 600 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
202-328-3500 
Fax:  202-328-6918 
E-mail:  dcurran@harmoncurran.com 
 
September 29, 2014 
 

  


